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Dear Sangster Community, 

 

Happy June all! Well here it is, the final newsletter for the year and what a year 

it’s been! The PAC had an awesome year and through all of the efforts once again 

raised a significant amount of money for the awesome kids of Sangster!! We can’t 

thank all of you enough for supporting the numerous fundraising efforts brought 

forward this past year. Every little bit sure helps. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONEY RAISED 

 Coupon Books   $2075 

 Poinsettia’s   $150 

 Christmas Store   $1058 

 Christmas Concert draws  $671 

 Purdy’s (Christmas & Easter) $1489 

 Bottle Drive   $1696 

 Spring Flowers   $189 

 Family Dance   $321 

 Coffee (1 more order to go) $651 

 QSP/Regal   $130 

 Spring Fair   $3900 

 Hot Lunch   $6000 

$18,330 

WHERE DOES IT ALL GO? 
 Classroom Support  $6400 

 Cultural Fund   $2111 

 Gr. 5 Health   $50 

 Math IXL   $1125 

 Library    $205 

 Literacy Support   $500 

 Music    $5020 

 Science Venture   $600 

 Sports Equipment  $441 

 iPads    $4790 

 Field Trips   $558 

o just to name a few $18,673 



 

 
As you saw last month with the May PAC meeting, we are very excited to have a full 

executive for the 2016/17 school year. However, in all the excitement we must also bid a 

fond farewell to a couple of this years PAC members. Cindy Eberle (Vice President) and 

Michelle Scoville (Past President) both are leaving Sangster as their children move on to 

Middle School. We can’t thank these 2 ladies enough for all their contributions not only this 

year but in year’s past.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From everyone on the PAC we would like to again thank all of our amazing teachers, 

administrative staff, parents, grandparents and care givers who generously donated their time 

towards making this a fantastic year for our kids. 

 

Wishing everyone a safe, happy and enjoyable summer. 

 

That’s a wrap folks….see y’all in September  
 

 

Be sure to like on us Facebook for up-to-date events and activities 

www.facebook.com/SangsterPAC 

SCHOOLSUPPLIES 
As a reminder if you’d like to take advantage of this new and exciting 

way to purchase your school supplies for next year the deadline of 

July 4
th

 is fast approaching. 

BOSTON PIZZA 
Who doesn’t like pizza? If you find yourself at Boston Pizza (Langford 

location only) be sure to write Sangster Elementary on the back of your 

receipt and put it in the draw box.  

 

Our school has teamed up with Boston Pizza and each quarter we will 

receive 5% of the total receipts back to the PAC. 

http://www.facebook.com/SangsterPAC

